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Trever M. Fulton

From: Scott Selzer <SSelzer@udelhoven.com>
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 3:43 PM
To: Trever M. Fulton
Subject: SJR7 Support

Trever, 
 
I am in support of SJR 7 which requests the U.S. Department of the Interior to implement an oil and gas leasing program 
in the coastal plain of the Arctic National Wildlife Refuge (ANWR).  
 
Thanks 
 
Scott Selzer 
President 
Udelhoven Oilfield System Services, Inc 
184 East 53rd Avenue 
Anchorage, Alaska 99518 
Desk 907-375-1503 / Cell 907-350-7587 


